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February 27, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Seraphim Wood, who is our Special Projects
Coordinator with AFLAC.

Here at The Cornea and Laser Eye Institute, we have offered AFLAC to employees throughout the years
but have never had so many staff members sign up for it until Seraphim Woods became our
representative. Seraphim contacted our office in January 2017 and since then, has made himself
available either in person or via phone/e-mail whenever needed.

If you are a company considering Aflac for your employees, | would highly recommend Seraphim. He is
knowledgeable, personable and efficient in answering any questions/concerns.

Kind Regards
%\ (/%l W//«__\/
Stacey Lazar

General Manager
The Cornea and Laser Eye Institute, P.A.
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